
Minutes 
September 2, 2014 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Penny and Clem were present.   

 

Public Feedback:   

None 

 

Selectmen approved minutes from the previous meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s report reviewed and approved. 

 

New Business: 

Debbie Doyon was at the meeting to see if there is anything that can be done about her 

neighbor’s barking dogs.  The owners of the dogs, Ted & Lisa Reynolds were also at the meeting 

along with ACO Sue Dwyer.  Ted said that Debbie had never contacted him regarding the dogs.  

She did contact the ACO periodically to report the barking.  Unity does have a “Barking Dog 

Ordinance” that was enacted in 1983.  MMA legal is currently reviewing the ordinance and other 

barking dog court cases to see if it would be upheld in court.  No action was made at this time. 

 

Clem agreed to be Unity’s rep at the Household Hazardous Waste Day to be held October 4
th

. 

 

Summer road work update:  The roadside mowing is almost completed.  Town Farm reclaiming 

should start next week.  Possibly some ditch work can be started on Waning Road this fall. 

 

Clem expressed concern about the Comprehensive Plan survey that is out now.  He feels that the 

survey was steering and manipulative and the questions were geared to be long and redundant to 

break the recipient down on issues and support non-profits specifically by name.  We do not 

need name recognition in the survey.  It is not about the non-profits; it is about the Town of 

Unity and its citizens. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 
 


